
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
To celebrate and encourage a love of reading, we are running a sponsored read between 
Monday 21st November – Friday 25th November. Please note that this is an optional event 
but we do hope that many children choose to take part.  
 
The project is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, Emily 
Robinson from The Wormy Apple Bookshop, and all the money raised will go towards brand 
new books for our school.  
 
In addition to the sponsorship money, Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the total raised 
in EXTRA FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £600 raised, we will get an extra £360 in 
FREE Usborne books! Our target is to raise £600 in sponsor money. If 100 of our children 
took part and raised £6 each, we would reach our target of £600!  
 
Please help us to enhance our reading resources for pupils by encouraging your child to 
spend a small amount of time each day either reading to themselves, to others, or being 
read to. They can read books, comics, magazines, newspapers, menus, websites, recipes, 
poems, leaflets, instructions – anything with words! 
 
There will be a prize for the child who reads the most in each class and thirty minutes extra 
golden time for the class that collectively read the most.  
 
If you are able to support our sponsored read, your child will be bringing home a 
sponsorship form and reading log to record their reading.  
 
After the sponsored read, please send all sponsorship forms, reading logs and sponsorship 

money that your child has raised to the school by Friday 2nd December. Please make any 

cheques payable to Mrs E Robinson.  

 

Finally, we have a virtual Usborne book fair taking place on the same dates. Please see the 

attached ‘Recommended Reads’ if you wish to make an order.  

 
Thank you for your support.  
  


